
 

Home Learning - Week 39 

This week we have continued our learning about Pirates!   

 We drew and labelled a pirate treasure map, we sounded out carefully using all of the sounds 

we have learnt this year. 

 We created our own pirate treasure boxes and strengthened the muscles in our hands when 

threading pirate necklaces. 

 In PSHE we talked about our favourite memories of being in Codden class! 

 In Maths we practised writing the numbers 0-10, starting and finishing them in the correct 

place.  We counted forwards and backwards in sequence, identified missing numbers in 

sequences and sorted sequences of numbers into the correct order. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have focused on writing sentences using all of the tricky words and 

sounds that we have learnt this year. 

 

 

Home Learning Task:  

On Thursday 18th July we will be celebrating the end of term with a Pirate Day in school.  Your child 

is welcome to come to school dressed as a pirate.  Please do not buy costumes, have a go at making a 

costume using bits and pieces that you have at home, a stripy t-shirt and shorts will be just great!  

We have made pirate hats, necklaces and parrots and have these at school. 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

Next week we will be collecting all school reading books in for the Summer Holidays.  Please check if 

you have any at home and bring them into school.    We hope that you will continue reading over the 

school holidays, the library has many decodable books that you could borrow, you may also be 

interested to join Oxford Owl (It’s free to join) and has hundreds of Ebooks which are all decodable 

and link to the work we have done in Letters and Sounds.   

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-school/oxford-owl-ebook-collection 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


